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which quests will we undertake? Homo Deus explores the projects, dreams and
nightmares that will shape the twenty-first century—from overcoming death to
creating artificial life. It asks the fundamental questions: Where do we go from
here? And how will we protect this fragile world from our own destructive powers?
This is the next stage of evolution. This is Homo Deus. With the same insight and
clarity that made Sapiens an international hit and a New York Times bestseller,
Harari maps out our future.
Winging It Diane Swintal 2013-12-31 "The design and tactical battles that led to
the most exciting America’s Cup in history are laid out in meticulous detail in
Winging It: Oracle Team USA’s Incredible Comeback to Defend The America’s Cup.
Written by three veteran sailing journalists, Winging It provides an insider’s
look at the professional sailing business and the America’s Cup, from how the 72foot cats became the boat of choice — one early requirement: They had to be able
to be disassembled and transported in standard shipping containers — to the design
modifications Oracle made in the later stages of the series to bounce back from an
8:1 deficit and retain the Cup (not much besides some minor tinkering with the
rudder)." -Forbes "Whether you are a casual fan or a die-hard America's Cup
follower, you're likely to enjoy Winging It. The three authors-all accredited
journalists who spent many, many hours in the America's Cup Media Center-will take
you from the origins of the America's Cup in 1851 all the way through Oracle Team
USA's incredible comeback in San Francisco in September 2013." -CupExperience.com
"Winging It holds a place on my bookshelf that is within easy reach. It has become
the go-to book on the 34th America’s Cup as a means of quickly checking a fact, or
time sequence or some aspect of the Cup that has become a little fuzzy even after
this short passage of time. It should have a place in everyone's laptop kitbag,
either as a quick read in a spare moment, or as a serious reference." -SailWorld.com A miracle on the water Millions of sailing enthusiasts and casual fans
alike watched the America’s Cup in awe as the ORACLE TEAM USA trailing one point
to New Zealand’s eight, was first to the finish line in eight consecutive races.
This miracle triumph left many wondering "How did they do it?" The answers come
together in Winging It, with insights from naval architects and builders on their
radical boat designs, the consequences of racing these untested boats, and
explanations of how the foils and wingsails—rarely seen on boats before—work. The
book explores the impact of events that led up to the Cup, including how a sudden
capsize threw the entire event into doubt before the 2013 America’s Cup ultimately
delivered an epic finale. Top sailors share their stories, including the
victorious Jimmy Spithill on USA 17 and the shockingly defeated ETNZ skipper Dean
Barker. This is the story of an historic win that goes beyond the emotions of the
day to explain how the many months of innovation, research, trials, and failures
helped secure the Cup in the final race on September 25.
Principles of Yacht Design Lars Larsson 2022-03-17 Principles of Yacht Design has
established itself as the standard book on the subject for practising designers,
naval architecture students, discerning boat owners as well as the boatbuilding
industry as a whole. The fifth edition is completely revised and expanded. It
examines every aspect of the process of yacht and powerboat design. The new

The Giants Win the Pennant! the Giants Win the Pennant! Bobby Thomson 2001-03 It's
been called "The Shot Heard Round the World," the miracle home run hit by Bobby
Thomson that won the National League pennant for the Giants -- and is considered
one of the most dramatic moments in baseball history. Now, in his own words, Bobby
Thomson tells the complete story of that incredible event with fascinating details
only he can provide.
On the Hardwood: Golden State Warriors Zach Wyner 2014-01-01 Despite a nearly 40
year wait for another NBA championship, Warriors fever in the Bay Area has reached
new heights. On the Hardwood: Golden State Warriors hints that the wait is almost
over.
The Educated Mind Kieran Egan 2007-12-01 The Educated Mind offers a bold and
revitalizing new vision for today's uncertain educational system. Kieran Egan
reconceives education, taking into account how we learn. He proposes the use of
particular "intellectual tools"—such as language or literacy—that shape how we
make sense of the world. These mediating tools generate successive kinds of
understanding: somatic, mythic, romantic, philosophical, and ironic. Egan's
account concludes with practical proposals for how teaching and curriculum can be
changed to reflect the way children learn. "A carefully argued and readable book.
. . . Egan proposes a radical change of approach for the whole process of
education. . . . There is much in this book to interest and excite those who
discuss, research or deliver education."—Ann Fullick, New Scientist "A compelling
vision for today's uncertain educational system."—Library Journal "Almost anyone
involved at any level or in any part of the education system will find this a
fascinating book to read."—Dr. Richard Fox, British Journal of Educational
Psychology "A fascinating and provocative study of cultural and linguistic
history, and of how various kinds of understanding that can be distinguished in
that history are recapitulated in the developing minds of children."—Jonty Driver,
New York Times Book Review
Homo Deus Yuval Noah Harari 2017-02-21 Official U.S. edition with full color
illustrations throughout. NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER Yuval Noah Harari, author of
the critically-acclaimed New York Times bestseller and international phenomenon
Sapiens, returns with an equally original, compelling, and provocative book,
turning his focus toward humanity’s future, and our quest to upgrade humans into
gods. Over the past century humankind has managed to do the impossible and rein in
famine, plague, and war. This may seem hard to accept, but, as Harari explains in
his trademark style—thorough, yet riveting—famine, plague and war have been
transformed from incomprehensible and uncontrollable forces of nature into
manageable challenges. For the first time ever, more people die from eating too
much than from eating too little; more people die from old age than from
infectious diseases; and more people commit suicide than are killed by soldiers,
terrorists and criminals put together. The average American is a thousand times
more likely to die from binging at McDonalds than from being blown up by Al Qaeda.
What then will replace famine, plague, and war at the top of the human agenda? As
the self-made gods of planet earth, what destinies will we set ourselves, and
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edition includes new findings from recent research in aero and hydrodynamics, as
well as covering the most recent changes to building standards. The authors have
used a newly built 41-foot performance cruiser to demonstrate the practical
application of yacht design theory. This new edition includes photos of the
building process and detailed explanations.
The EVA Challenge Joel M. Stern 2003-12-22 The co-founder of EVA shows how to
apply it in today's new economy EVA-economic valued added-is a measure of the true
financial performance of a company, and a strategy for creating corporate and
shareholder wealth. It is also a method of changing corporate priorities and
behavior throughout a company, right down to the "shop floor." In The EVA
Challenge, the authors outline how to implement EVA-from training employees to
answering the most frequently encountered implementation problems faced by
companies. This detailed "how-to" guide represents the second phase in the "EVA
Revolution", showing executives around the world how to customize and implement
EVA at their companies. Here, EVA converts learn how to work some "EVA magic"
through company-specific initiatives and case study examples. Coverage includes
completely new materials on "real options", leveraged stock options, and other
concepts critical to corporations in both new and old economy industry sectors.
Dispute Resolution in the 34th America's Cup Henry Peter 2015-11-24 The America’s
Cup continues to evolve as the preeminent sporting contest in the world of sailing
and is one of the greatest contests in the world of sport. In its long and
colorful history, disputes around the match have not only added major extra
publicity to the event’s great popular appeal but also spawned a wealth of
judicial and arbitral decisions that have become influential on the sport of
sailing. This book - continuing the tradition of Kluwer Law International’s
earlier publications on the 31st, 32nd, and 33rd America’s Cup - offers richly
detailed expert commentary (along with the decision texts themselves) on the
judgments of various courts and other dispute resolution bodies delivered during
the tumultuous 34th America’s Cup. Since there is no official record of many of
these documents, this book is the only source that presents them together in a
single volume, with the added benefit of commentary. Among the aspects covered are
the following: - all decisions issued by the 34th America’s Cup International
Jury, as well as related decisions or awards rendered by other bodies (ISAF
Disciplinary Commission, ISAF Review Board and the Court of Arbitration for
Sport); - judgments of the New York Supreme Court and its Appellate Division
regarding the rejection of the African Diaspora Maritime Corporation application
to compete to be a defender; - the pivotal Jury decision affirming that the AC72
yacht could be made to foil on its centreboards and rudders, dramatically
increasing its speed; - the first-time-ever Youth America’s Cup; and - the
extensive mediation concerning safety recommendations following the death of a
sailor. A general introduction surveys the most important and peculiar issues
pertaining to the event. Written not only as a comprehensive legal record of the
34th America’s Cup but also with a view to favor future matches and to limit the
possibilities of new controversies, the book takes a significant step toward
ensuring that disputes are dealt with by arbitration and not by lengthy, costly,
and uncertain state court proceedings. In this way the book provides invaluable
guidance for trustees, competitors, and event officials, not only for the
America’s Cup but by extension to other major international sporting events.
How to Make a Spaceship Julian Guthrie 2016-09-20 A New York Times bestseller! The
historic race that reawakened the promise of manned spaceflight A Finalist for the
PEN/E. O. Wilson Literary Science Writing Award Alone in a Spartan black cockpit,
test pilot Mike Melvill rocketed toward space. He had eighty seconds to exceed the
speed of sound and begin the climb to a target no civilian pilot had ever reached.
He might not make it back alive. If he did, he would make history as the world’s
first commercial astronaut. The spectacle defied reason, the result of a
competition dreamed up by entrepreneur Peter Diamandis, whose vision for a new
race to space required small teams to do what only the world’s largest governments
had done before. Peter Diamandis was the son of hardworking immigrants who wanted
their science prodigy to make the family proud and become a doctor. But from the
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age of eight, when he watched Apollo 11 land on the Moon, his singular goal was to
get to space. When he realized NASA was winding down manned space flight,
Diamandis set out on one of the great entrepreneurial adventure stories of our
time. If the government wouldn’t send him to space, he would create a private
space flight industry himself. In the 1990s, this idea was the stuff of science
fiction. Undaunted, Diamandis found inspiration in an unlikely place: the golden
age of aviation. He discovered that Charles Lindbergh made his transatlantic
flight to win a $25,000 prize. The flight made Lindbergh the most famous man on
earth and galvanized the airline industry. Why, Diamandis thought, couldn’t the
same be done for space flight? The story of the bullet-shaped SpaceShipOne, and
the other teams in the hunt, is an extraordinary tale of making the impossible
possible. It is driven by outsized characters—Burt Rutan, Richard Branson, John
Carmack, Paul Allen—and obsessive pursuits. In the end, as Diamandis dreamed, the
result wasn’t just a victory for one team; it was the foundation for a new
industry and a new age.
The Story of the America's Cup Ranulf Rayner 2014-05 A wonderfully illustrated
history of the world's most prestigious yacht race for anyone passionate about the
sea and sailing.
America's Cup San Francisco Kimball Livingston 2013-07-23 America’s Cup San
Francisco covers it all, from the story of bringing the world’s oldest sporting
trophy to the Golden Gate Yacht Club and building the new-look America’s Cup
organization, to the launch of the AC72s—the fastest, most demanding catamarans on
the planet. Get to know the teams who wield these powerful boats, the design
challenges behind their build, and how the world’s best sailors harness the
elements to make them fly. With a distinct focus on San Francisco, this souvenir
keepsake not only follows the quest for the world’s oldest trophy as it unfolds in
the blustery winds and beautiful waters of San Francisco Bay, but also offers a
unique perspective on neighborhoods and landmarks throughout the city. Complete
with photographs from the world’s foremost marine photographers and a removable
race map, America’s Cup San Francisco: The Official Guide is the ultimate
companion to the 34th America’s Cup.
Sailing on the Edge Bob Fisher 2013 Provides a comprehensive, behind-the-scenes
look at the America's Cup race, tracing its history, skippers and their teams, and
includes information on the science behind the ship building.
The Office of Historical Corrections Danielle Evans 2021-11-09 WINNER OF THE 2021
JOYCE CAROL OATES PRIZE NAMED A BEST BOOK OF 2020 BY O MAGAZINE, THE NEW YORKER,
THE WASHINGTON POST, REAL SIMPLE, THE GUARDIAN, AND MORE FINALIST FOR: THE STORY
PRIZE, THE L.A. TIMES BOOK PRIZE, THE ASPEN WORDS LITERARY PRIZE, THE CHAUTAUQUA
PRIZE “Sublime short stories of race, grief, and belonging . . . an extraordinary
new collection . . .” —The New Yorker “Evans’s new stories present rich plots
reflecting on race relations, grief, and love . . .” —The New York Times Book
Review, Editor’s Choice “Danielle Evans demonstrates, once again, that she is the
finest short story writer working today.” —Roxane Gay, The New York
Times–bestselling author of Difficult Women and Bad Feminist The award-winning
author of Before You Suffocate Your Own Fool Self brings her signature voice and
insight to the subjects of race, grief, apology, and American history. Danielle
Evans is widely acclaimed for her blisteringly smart voice and X-ray insights into
complex human relationships. With The Office of Historical Corrections, Evans
zooms in on particular moments and relationships in her characters’ lives in a way
that allows them to speak to larger issues of race, culture, and history. She
introduces us to Black and multiracial characters who are experiencing the
universal confusions of lust and love, and getting walloped by grief—all while
exploring how history haunts us, personally and collectively. Ultimately, she
provokes us to think about the truths of American history—about who gets to tell
them, and the cost of setting the record straight. In “Boys Go to Jupiter,” a
white college student tries to reinvent herself after a photo of her in a
Confederate-flag bikini goes viral. In “Richard of York Gave Battle in Vain,” a
photojournalist is forced to confront her own losses while attending an old
friend’s unexpectedly dramatic wedding. And in the eye-opening title novella, a
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black scholar from Washington, DC, is drawn into a complex historical mystery that
spans generations and puts her job, her love life, and her oldest friendship at
risk.
Web Development with Node and Express Ethan Brown 2014-07 Learn how to build
dynamic web applications with Express, a key component of the Node/JavaScript
development stack. In this hands-on guide, author Ethan Brown teaches you the
fundamentals through the development of a fictional application that exposes a
public website and a RESTful API. You’ll also learn web architecture best
practices to help you build single-page, multi-page, and hybrid web apps with
Express. Express strikes a balance between a robust framework and no framework at
all, allowing you a free hand in your architecture choices. With this book,
frontend and backend engineers familiar with JavaScript will discover new ways of
looking at web development. Create webpage templating system for rendering dynamic
data Dive into request and response objects, middleware, and URL routing Simulate
a production environment for testing and development Focus on persistence with
document databases, particularly MongoDB Make your resources available to other
programs with RESTful APIs Build secure apps with authentication, authorization,
and HTTPS Integrate with social media, geolocation, and other third-party services
Implement a plan for launching and maintaining your app Learn critical debugging
skills This book covers Express 4.0.
A Promised Land Barack Obama 2020-11-17 A riveting, deeply personal account of
history in the making—from the president who inspired us to believe in the power
of democracy #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • NAACP IMAGE AWARD NOMINEE • NAMED ONE
OF THE TEN BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY THE NEW YORK TIMES BOOK REVIEW NAMED ONE OF
THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY The Washington Post • Jennifer Szalai, The New York
Times • NPR • The Guardian • Marie Claire In the stirring, highly anticipated
first volume of his presidential memoirs, Barack Obama tells the story of his
improbable odyssey from young man searching for his identity to leader of the free
world, describing in strikingly personal detail both his political education and
the landmark moments of the first term of his historic presidency—a time of
dramatic transformation and turmoil. Obama takes readers on a compelling journey
from his earliest political aspirations to the pivotal Iowa caucus victory that
demonstrated the power of grassroots activism to the watershed night of November
4, 2008, when he was elected 44th president of the United States, becoming the
first African American to hold the nation’s highest office. Reflecting on the
presidency, he offers a unique and thoughtful exploration of both the awesome
reach and the limits of presidential power, as well as singular insights into the
dynamics of U.S. partisan politics and international diplomacy. Obama brings
readers inside the Oval Office and the White House Situation Room, and to Moscow,
Cairo, Beijing, and points beyond. We are privy to his thoughts as he assembles
his cabinet, wrestles with a global financial crisis, takes the measure of
Vladimir Putin, overcomes seemingly insurmountable odds to secure passage of the
Affordable Care Act, clashes with generals about U.S. strategy in Afghanistan,
tackles Wall Street reform, responds to the devastating Deepwater Horizon blowout,
and authorizes Operation Neptune’s Spear, which leads to the death of Osama bin
Laden. A Promised Land is extraordinarily intimate and introspective—the story of
one man’s bet with history, the faith of a community organizer tested on the world
stage. Obama is candid about the balancing act of running for office as a Black
American, bearing the expectations of a generation buoyed by messages of “hope and
change,” and meeting the moral challenges of high-stakes decision-making. He is
frank about the forces that opposed him at home and abroad, open about how living
in the White House affected his wife and daughters, and unafraid to reveal selfdoubt and disappointment. Yet he never wavers from his belief that inside the
great, ongoing American experiment, progress is always possible. This beautifully
written and powerful book captures Barack Obama’s conviction that democracy is not
a gift from on high but something founded on empathy and common understanding and
built together, day by day.
The Billionaire and the Mechanic Julian Guthrie 2014-04-01 Expanded to include the
behind-the-scenes story of the 34th America’s Cup and Team USA’s incredible
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comeback Down eight-to-one in the 34th America’s Cup in September 2013, Oracle
Team USA pulled off a comeback for the ages, with eight straight wins against
Emirates Team New Zealand. Julian Guthrie’s The Billionaire and the Mechanic tells
the incredible story of how a car mechanic and one of the world’s richest men
teamed up to win the world’s greatest race. With a lengthy new section on the 34th
America’s Cup, Guthrie also shows how they did it again. The America’s Cup, first
awarded in 1851, is the oldest trophy in international sports. In 2000, Larry
Ellison, co-founder and billionaire CEO of Oracle Corporation, decided to run for
the prize and found an unlikely partner in Norbert Bajurin, a car mechanic and
Commodore of the blue-collar Golden Gate Yacht Club. After unsuccessful runs for
the Cup in 2003 and 2007, they won for the first time in 2010. With unparalleled
access to Ellison and his team, Guthrie takes readers inside the building process
of these astonishing boats and the lives of the athletes who race them and throws
readers into exhilarating races from Australia to Valencia.
Principles of Marketing Gary M. Armstrong 2018 An introduction to marketing
concepts, strategies and practices with a balance of depth of coverage and ease of
learning. Principles of Marketing keeps pace with a rapidly changing field,
focussing on the ways brands create and capture consumer value. Practical content
and linkage are at the heart of this edition. Real local and international
examples bring ideas to life and new feature 'linking the concepts' helps students
test and consolidate understanding as they go. The latest edition enhances
understanding with a unique learning design including revised, integrative concept
maps at the start of each chapter, end-of-chapter features summarising ideas and
themes, a mix of mini and major case studies to illuminate concepts, and critical
thinking exercises for applying skills.
Harry Potter and the Order of the Phoenix J. K. Rowling 2014-09-01 Celebrate 20
years of Harry Potter magic! Dark times have come to Hogwarts. After the
Dementors' attack on his cousin Dudley, Harry Potter knows that Voldemort will
stop at nothing to find him. There are many who deny the Dark Lord's return, but
Harry is not alone: a secret order gathers at Grimmauld Place to fight against the
Dark forces. Harry must allow Professor Snape to teach him how to protect himself
from Voldemort's savage assaults on his mind. But they are growing stronger by the
day and Harry is running out of time.These new editions of the classic and
internationally bestselling, multi-award-winning series feature instantly pick-upable new jackets by Jonny Duddle, with huge child appeal, to bring Harry Potter to
the next generation of readers. It's time to PASS THE MAGIC ON ...
Wicked Gregory Maguire 2009-10-13 This is the book that started it all! The basis
for the smash hit Tony Award-winning Broadway musical, Gregory Maguire's
breathtaking New York Times bestseller Wicked views the land of Oz, its
inhabitants, its Wizard, and the Emerald City, through a darker and greener (not
rosier) lens. Brilliantly inventive, Wicked offers us a radical new evaluation of
one of the most feared and hated characters in all of literature: the much
maligned Wicked Witch of the West who, as Maguire tells us, wasn’t nearly as
Wicked as we imagined.
The Trials of Apollo, Book Two The Dark Prophecy Rick Riordan 2018-10-02 Zeus has
punished his son Apollo--god of the sun, music, archery, poetry, and more--by
casting him down to earth in the form of a gawky, acne-covered sixteen-year-old
mortal named Lester. The only way Apollo can reclaim his rightful place on Mount
Olympus is by restoring several Oracles that have gone dark. What is affecting the
Oracles, and how can Apollo/Lester do anything about them without his powers?
After experiencing a series of dangerous--and frankly, humiliating--trials at Camp
Half-Blood, Lester must now leave the relative safety of the demigod training
ground and embark on a hair-raising journey across North America. Somewhere in the
American Midwest, he and his companions must find the most dangerous Oracle from
ancient times: a haunted cave that may hold answers for Apollo in his quest to
become a god again--if it doesn't kill him or drive him insane first. Standing in
Apollo's way is the second member of the evil Triumvirate, a Roman emperor whose
love of bloodshed and spectacle makes even Nero look tame. To survive the
encounter, Apollo will need the help of son of Hephaestus Leo Valdez, the now3/5
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mortal sorceress Calypso, the bronze dragon Festus, and other unexpected allies-some familiar, some new--from the world of demigods. Come along for what promises
to be a harrowing, hilarious, and haiku-filled ride. . . . Includes the first
chapter of The Trials of Apollo Book 3: THE BURNING MAZE, plus the first chapters
of two Rick Riordan Presents novels: THE STORM RUNNER by J. C. Cervantes, based on
Mayan mythology, and DRAGON PEARL by Yoon Ha Lee, a space opera with elements of
Korean mythology.
That's the Joint! Mark Anthony Neal 2004 Spanning 25 years of serious writing on
hip-hop by noted scholars and mainstream journalists, this comprehensive anthology
includes observations and critiques on groundbreaking hip-hop recordings.
America's Cup Race Courses for the First Seven Matches Ryoichi Tsuchiya 2019-11
This is a chart measuring 35" x 20" of the race courses of the America's Cup
matches from 1870-1887 in New York Harbor and Bay and vicinity.
Understanding Boat Design Edward S. Brewer 1993-11-22 For new boating enthusiasts-even if they've been at it awhile--there are scores of burning questions. If one
boat has a round bottom and another's is veed, what difference does it make in the
way they perform? What are the advantages of a cutter rig over a sloop? Why does
one sailor swear by a full keel, while others won't have anything but a fin keel?
Why does one powerboat have more flare in its topsides than another? And what is
flare? Why do some hull shapes look "right"? How big an engine and propeller will
it take to move that powerboat? What elements make a boat safe, or comfortable?
Understanding Boat Design has been the place to look for quick, uncomplicated
answers since 1971. Founder of the Yacht Design Institute, a highly respected
designer for more than 30 years, and a frequent contributor to SAIL, Cruising
World, and other magazines, Ted Brewer has again revised his classic primer. This
new volume has been greatly expanded and contains information on many aspects of
design that were not even thought of twenty years ago. Understanding Boat Design
has eased tens of thousands of readers into the complex world of small-craft
design. It is the ideal introduction for backyard boatbuilders, students of boat
design, or someone looking to buy a first boat. "This tight little book should be
required reading."--Soundings "A natural for those embarking on a first purchase,
or the amateur builder."--Sailing "One of the cleanest and clearest expositions on
the elements of yacht design ever published . . . by a naval architect who knows
what he is talking about."--WoodenBoat
Harley Quinn: Night and Day Karl Kesel 2013-06-11 In this second HARLEY QUINN
collection, Harley gets fed up with crime and decides to switch sides - much to
the chagrin of Batman and company. Then, with her gang threatening to mutiny,
Harley must whip them into shape while battling Killer Croc. Collects HARLEY QUINN
#8-13 and HARLEY QUINN: OUR WORLDS AT WAR #1.
Making Sense of Messages Mark Stoner 2015-10-16 Using a developmental approach to
the process of criticism, Making Sense of Messages serves as an introduction to
rhetorical criticism for communication majors. The text employs models of
criticism to offer pointed and reflective commentary on the thinking process used
to apply theory to a message. This developmental/apprenticeship approach helps
students understand the thinking process behind critical analysis and aids in
critical writing.
The Kevin Show Mary Pilon 2018-03-06 From the New York Times bestselling author of
The Monopolists, the "fascinating" (People) story of Olympian Kevin Hall and the
syndrome that makes him believe he stars in a television show of his life. Meet
Kevin Hall: brother, son, husband, father, and Olympic sailor. Kevin has an Ivy
League degree, a winning smile, and throughout his adult life, he has been engaged
in an ongoing battle with a person that doesn't exist to anyone but him: the
Director. In the tradition of Kay Redfield Jamison's An Unquiet Mind, journalist
and NYT bestselling author Mary Pilon's The Kevin Show reveals the many-sided
struggle--of Kevin, his family, and the medical profession--to understand and
treat a psychiatric disorder whose euphoric highs and creative ties to pop culture
have become inextricable from Kevin's experience of himself. Kevin suffers from
what doctors are beginning to call the "Truman Show" delusion, a form of bipolar
disorder named for the 1998 movie in which the main character realizes he is the
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star of a reality TV show. When the Director commands Kevin to do things, the
results often lead to handcuffs, hospitalization, or both. Once he nearly drove a
car into Boston Harbor. His girlfriend, now wife, was in the passenger seat.
Interweaving Kevin's perspective--including excerpts from his journals and
sketches--with police reports, medical records, and interviews with those who were
present at key moments in his life, The Kevin Show is a bracing, suspenseful, and
eye-opening view of the role that mental health plays in a seemingly ordinary
life.
Understanding Air France 447 Bill Palmer 2013-07-25 The most comprehensive
coverage to date of Air France 447, an Airbus A330 that crashed in the ocean north
of Brazil on June 1, 2009, killing all 228 persons on board. Written by A330
Captain, Bill Palmer, this book opens to understanding the actions of the crew,
how they failed to understand and control the problem, and how the airplane works
and the part it played. All in easy to understand terms. Addressed are the many
contributing aspects of weather, human factors, and airplane system operation and
design that the crew could not recover from. How each contributed is covered in
detail along with what has been done, and needs to be done in the future to
prevent this from happening again. Also see the book's companion website:
UnderstandingAF447.com
Closing of the American Mind Allan Bloom 2008-06-30 The brilliant, controversial,
bestselling critique of American culture that “hits with the approximate force and
effect of electroshock therapy” (The New York Times)—now featuring a new afterword
by Andrew Ferguson in a twenty-fifth anniversary edition. In 1987, eminent
political philosopher Allan Bloom published The Closing of the American Mind, an
appraisal of contemporary America that “hits with the approximate force and effect
of electroshock therapy” (The New York Times) and has not only been vindicated,
but has also become more urgent today. In clear, spirited prose, Bloom argues that
the social and political crises of contemporary America are part of a larger
intellectual crisis: the result of a dangerous narrowing of curiosity and
exploration by the university elites. Now, in this twenty-fifth anniversary
edition, acclaimed author and journalist Andrew Ferguson contributes a new essay
that describes why Bloom’s argument caused such a furor at publication and why our
culture so deeply resists its truths today.
The Lost Hero Rick Riordan 2012-01-25 Jason, Piper, and Leo, three students from a
school for "bad kids," find themselves at Camp Half-Blood, where they learn that
they are demigods and begin a quest to free Hera, who has been imprisoned by
Mother Earth herself. Suggested level: intermediate, junior secondary.
Football Periodisation Raymond Verheijen 2014
Performance Sailing and Racing Steve Colgate 2012-04-20 From a racing master, all
the knowledge you need to make your boat go faster and safer in any condition In
Performance Sailing and Racing, Steve Colgate explains how to improve your sailing
and push your boat to higher but safer speeds. He shows you how get your boat to
perform as it was designed--with grace and an ease of motion--and to sail at a
fast speed that can get you out of situations more quickly and arrive at your
destination sooner. Used as one of the text books at the many branches of the
Colgate Sailing School, Performance Sailing and Racing will help you get started
in racing and improve as you learn. Even veteran sailors will pick up some new
tips and tricks to becoming a successful racer. End-of-chapter quizzes reinforce
what you learn so you can use your knowledge confidently on the water. Sail faster
and smarter: Get the picture with clear, colorful photos and graphics Master vital
topics relating to boat speed--sail trim, sheet lead angles, steering differences
in light and heavy air Learn even those daunting topics, including using a
spinnaker and understanding polar diagrams With this master teacher's wisdom on
all the factors that make your boat sail better, you'll win the next race or just
blow past the other boats in the outer harbor.
Merriam-Webster's Vocabulary Builder Mary W. Cornog 1998 The ideal book for people
who want to increase their word power. Thorough coverage of 1,200 words and 240
roots while introducing 2,300 words. The Vocabulary Builder is organized by Greek
and Latin roots for effective study with nearly 250 new words and roots. Includes
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quizzes after each root discussion to test progress. A great study aid for
students preparing to take standardized tests.
Partnership for the Americas: Western Hemisphere Strategy and U.S. Southern
Command James G. Stavridis 2014-02 Since its creation in 1963, United States
Southern Command has been led by 30 senior officers representing all four of the
armed forces. None has undertaken his leadership responsibilities with the
cultural sensitivity and creativity demonstrated by Admiral Jim Stavridis during
his tenure in command. Breaking with tradition, Admiral Stavridis discarded the
customary military model as he organized the Southern Command Headquarters. In its
place he created an organization designed not to subdue adversaries, but instead
to build durable and enduring partnerships with friends. His observation that it
is the business of Southern Command to launch "ideas not missiles" into the
command's area of responsibility gained strategic resonance throughout the
Caribbean and Central and South America, and at the highest levels in Washington,
DC.
Backstage Leadership Charles Galunic 2020-06-10 Most of us would recognize a star
leader by their charisma, emotional intelligence and public communication prowess.
What is truly impressive but often overlooked is the silent work of leadership
that garners real results. Exercising influence in a complex and global
organization – whilst also shaping and executing strategies across borders in a
disruptive age – is the true mark of success as a leader. Backstage Leadership
takes a comprehensive look at the background processes that leaders must master in
order to shape the culture, direction and capability of a successful company. With
an emphasis on strategy, the author provides an integrated toolkit for developing
your knowledge and skills as a 'backstage leader.' You will learn how to: Mobilize
people towards new strategic directions Scan your business environment for threats
and disruptive forces Diagnose and help to shape the culture of your organization
Develop talent and capabilities towards a specific goal. Focusing on the key and
consistent underlying processes of leadership, this book is essential reading for
managers who wish to bring focus and coherence to their leadership role and
integrate themselves within the engine of the organization.
The Other Side of the Ice Sprague Theobald 2012-08 Traces the author's family's
8,500-mile voyage along the dangerous Northwest Passage, describing the divorcerelated mistrust that overshadowed the endeavor and the formidable environmental
factors that posed constant threats.
The Percy Jackson and the Olympians, Book Three: Titan's Curse Rick Riordan
2007-05 When the goddess Artemis disappears while hunting a rare, ancient monster,
a group of her followers joins Percy and his friends in an attempt to find and
rescue her before the winter solstice, when her influence is needed to sway the
Olympian Council regarding the war with the Titans.
A Brief History of Human Culture in the 20th Century Qi Xin 2019-08-27 This book
examines the cultural concepts that guided the development of the “age of
mankind”— the changes that took place in historical, philosophical, scientific,
religious, literary, and artistic thought in the 20th century. It discusses a
broad range of major topics, including the spread of commercial capitalism;
socialist revolutions; the two world wars; anti-colonialist national liberation
movements; scientific progress; the clashes and fusion of Eastern and Western
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cultures; globalization; women’s rights movements; mass media and entertainment;
the age of information and the digital society. The combination of cultural
phenomena and theoretical descriptions ensures a unity of culture, history and
logic. Lastly, the book explores the enormous changes in lifestyles and the
virtualized future, revealing cultural characteristics and discussing 21st century trends in the context of information technology, globalization and the
digital era.
Learning to Fly Roger Vaughan 2020-11-15 Learning to Fly provides a missing piece
of America's Cup history that bridges the gap between 156 years of monohulls
sailing for the Cup, and the hi-tech craft that are now foiling for the Cup. San
Diego's successful defense of the Cup in 1988 was sailed in a multihull, which set
a precedent for using that type of boat, but 2010 was the very first time two
multihulls had squared off for an America's Cup match. Learning to Fly reveals the
drama involving the design, construction, and sailing of a huge, temperamental
multihull driven by an enormous wingsail. It sets the stage for the America's Cup
match in March, 2021.
The Shock Doctrine Naomi Klein 2010-04-01 The bestselling author of No Logo shows
how the global "free market" has exploited crises and shock for three decades,
from Chile to Iraq In her groundbreaking reporting, Naomi Klein introduced the
term "disaster capitalism." Whether covering Baghdad after the U.S. occupation,
Sri Lanka in the wake of the tsunami, or New Orleans post-Katrina, she witnessed
something remarkably similar. People still reeling from catastrophe were being hit
again, this time with economic "shock treatment," losing their land and homes to
rapid-fire corporate makeovers. The Shock Doctrine retells the story of the most
dominant ideology of our time, Milton Friedman's free market economic revolution.
In contrast to the popular myth of this movement's peaceful global victory, Klein
shows how it has exploited moments of shock and extreme violence in order to
implement its economic policies in so many parts of the world from Latin America
and Eastern Europe to South Africa, Russia, and Iraq. At the core of disaster
capitalism is the use of cataclysmic events to advance radical privatization
combined with the privatization of the disaster response itself. Klein argues that
by capitalizing on crises, created by nature or war, the disaster capitalism
complex now exists as a booming new economy, and is the violent culmination of a
radical economic project that has been incubating for fifty years.
Racecraft Barbara J. Fields 2022-02-01 A new edition of a celebrated contemporary
work on race and racism Praised by a wide variety of people from Ta-Nehisi Coates
to Zadie Smith, Racecraft "ought to be positioned," as Bookforum put it, "at the
center of any discussion of race in American life." Most people assume racism
grows from a perception of human difference: the fact of race gives rise to the
practice of racism. Sociologist Karen E. Fields and historian Barbara J. Fields
argue otherwise: the practice of racism produces the illusion of race, through
what they call “racecraft.” And this phenomenon is intimately entwined with other
forms of inequality in American life. So pervasive are the devices of racecraft in
American history, economic doctrine, politics, and everyday thinking that the
presence of racecraft itself goes unnoticed. That the promised post-racial age has
not dawned, the authors argue, reflects the failure of Americans to develop a
legitimate language for thinking about and discussing inequality. That failure
should worry everyone who cares about democratic institutions.
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